COMMISSIONERS OF CUMBERLAND COUNTY



Barbara B. Cross
Chairman

Jim Hertzler Vice Chairman

Gary Eichelberger Secretary

July 31, 2014 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Bureau of Elections 1.888.697.0371, ext. 6385

VOTERS INDUCTED INTO VOTER HALL OF FAME

Cumberland County, PA - Mr. Blaine Shatto and his wife, Mrs. Patricia Shatto, of North Middleton Township, PA and Mrs. Rosella Walton of South Middleton Township, were inducted into the Pennsylvania Voter Hall of Fame at the July 31, 2014 Cumberland County Commissioners' public meeting. The Commissioners presented Certificates of Special Recognition to Mr. and Mrs. Shatto and Mrs. Walton on behalf of Governor Tom Corbett and Secretary of the Commonwealth, Carol Aichele. Leah Kithcart, from Congressman Lou Barletta's office, Senator Pat Vance, 31st Senate District, Representative Mike Regan, 92nd Legislative District and Representative Steve Bloom, 199th Legislative District were present to congratulate the voters. This award is presented to those voters who have voted in every November election for at least 50 continuous years.

Mr. and Mrs. Shatto, and Mrs. Walton join an elite group of Pennsylvanians who have voted in every General Election for at least fifty continuous years. To become a member of this group, voters must complete an application, found on the Department of State website, or picked up from the Cumberland County Bureau of Elections. The application and voting history are then verified by the Bureau of Elections and sent to the Pennsylvania Department of State for certification. For additional information, please contact Bethany Salzarulo, 1.888.697.0371, ext. 6385 or visit www.ccpa.net/elections for more information on Cumberland County voter services.

###